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Literacy
Happy New Year! This month we will finish 

learning about both sounds for the vowels 
and begin learning about word families. 

We will begin with the word 
families -at and -an.   Later in the 

month we will begin working on our Primary 
Phonics Workbooks. These workbooks 

will be used throughout the week 
to practice our phonics skills. 

Writing
In writing we will continue to practice 

writing our names with the first letter 
uppercase and the rest lowercase. We will 

also begin working on writing our last 
names. For writers workshop we will 
learn to label our writing to give the 

reader information. We will label using 
the sounds we hear in the words. 

Math
We will continue learning our numbers

 and will be working on 
the numbers six through ten. We will 

practice one to one correspondence 
and begin learning about ordinal numbers. 

Science
We will be discussing bears and 

hibernation and then moving 
on to discuss the seasons and weather. 

Sight Words
but, not, what, all, were, 
we, when, your, can, said

Important Dates

December 21st- January 4
Winter Break

January 5th (Tuesday) – 
Classes Resume

January 18th - No School Dr. Martin
Luther King Day


